
on the lookout for information of our forth­
coming picnic and Softball game scheduled for 
Sunday May 3. 

La avette Christian Fellowship Jack Kineer, 
p a s t o r  a t  t h e  Ne w  L i f e  Ch u r c h  i n  E a s t o n ,  w i l l  
be with us this Friday at 7:30 p.m. in Hogg 
Hall to talk about an important issue: Does 
the Bible make mistakes? Would God really 
condemn people? This meeting can be helpful 
to both Christians and non-Christians, so don't 
be bashful! Come and nave your questions 
addressed. Finally, a schedule change - The 
Talent Show has been moved to Tuesday, April 21, 
at 10:00 p.m. in the Interfaith Chapel. Come 
share your talents! 

Lutheran Holy Week Services The following 
services will be held at St. John's Lutheran 
Church, 330 Ferry Street, Easton. 
Wed., Apr. 15 - Service of Confession, 7:30 P.M. 
Thur., Apr. 16 - Communion, 7:30 P.M. 
F r i . ,  A p r .  1 7  -  E c u m é n i c a !  S e r v i c e ,  N o o n  t o  3 : 0 0  
Sat., Apr. 18 - Easter Vigil, 11:00 P.M. 
Sun., Apr. 19 - Easter Services 8:30 &lI:00 A.M. 

Newman Association There will be a mass on 
Maundy Thursday at 10:00 p.m. in Colton Chapel 
and a Good Friday Service at 12:00 noon in 
C o l t o n .  P l e a s e  n o t e  t h a t  t h e r e  w i l l  b e  n o  
Saturday Mass on April 18. 

Orthodox Christian Fellowship We will once 
again sponsor the celebration of the Liturgy 
o f  t h e  P r e s a n c t i f i e d  G i f t s ,  o n  W e d n e s d a y ,  A p r i l  
15 at 7:30 p.m. in Interfaith Chapel. Confess­
ions will begin at 7:00 p.m. and refreshments 
will follow the service. The Very Reverend 
James Mason of St. John the Baptist Orthodox 
Church, Alpha, N.J. will be the priest in 
charge. All are invited to attend. (For more 
information contact Nicholas Ressetar, 258-4912) 



BACKSIDES.. .  Chris Netf  ' 82 
Before the "D.U. incident" fades into the sunset or becomes too 

much o f a subject for jokes in the paper and in campus conversation 
a  f e w  i s s u e s  m u s t  s u r v i v e .  T h e  p r i m a r y  v a l u e  o f  t h e  p ro t e s t  l i e s  
in the realization that if any one of us is demeaned, offended, 
harrassed, or degraded in any way, shape, or form we hav e the 
responsibility to show our~concerns for our own self respect and 
for that of our peers - and not expect the faculty or administra­
tion to protect such important facets of our lives for us. Re­
g a r d l e s s  o f  o u r  s t a t u s  a s  c a r e f r e e  c o l l e g e  s t u d e n t s  a l l  o f  u s  
must draw the line when it comes to taking a stand on rejecting 
deméaning attitudes, whatever form they take. 

The fact remains that if a group of ioud and angry people had 
not recently drawn the line the administration would have been 
unaware of the current of discontent in the Lafayette com­
munity, or at least would not have initiated anything to help alter 
it. The Conduct Committee and its choice of reprimand can never 
hope to put monetary value on the hurt and damage done. It is 
a request for positive efforts to be made o n the behalf of frater­
nities, who have made it clear they recognize the gaps in com­
munication and have the power to help close them. 

The other sign of progress lies in the widening awareness of 
what sexual harrassment entails and how it must be dealt with. 
After discourse among faculty, President Ellis, Joseph Mignon 
(Director of Personnel) and Dean Kissiah, a new procedure for 
r e p o r t i n g  s u c h  i n c i d e n t s  h a s  b e e n  e s t a b l i s h e d  w i t h  D e a n  S i v i l i c h  
at its base. Any student who has experienced any form of sexual 
harrassment should recognize Sivilich as the first step to 
beginning a resolution of this serious problem. 

What must be determined is how much we value the concept of 
respect and how far we w ill go to maintain it in the Lafayette 
community. 

geart Kissiah 
Deans' Office 


